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14 October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Study Support Workshop  

We hope that this letter finds you well. We would like to invite parents/carers of Year 11 and Year 13 to our Study 

Support Workshop on Wednesday 20th OCT at 4:00PM. 

This workshop has been designed to provide additional information to parents/carers about how to support their 

children during the exam period in order to get the best possible outcomes for everyone. There will be focus on 

academic and mental wellbeing for the students.  

TKAW has purchased and prepared important resources for our pupils. All year 11 students will be receiving a study 

package that includes Free of charge CPG work and revision books for Maths, English and Science. Year 13 students 

will be receiving a revision booster packs especially prepared by our middle leaders. Therefore, it is imperative that all 

Year 11 and Year 13 students and parent/carers attend this workshop on Wednesday 20th Oct at 4:00PM 

Location: Auditorium (in the sports block) 

All students are expected to attend the progress afternoon with their parents/carers they are expected to attend this 

afternoon in full school uniform. 

Please note: In order for us to ensure the safety of our pupils and staff, we will only be permitting a maximum of 
two adults per pupil. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Kindest Regards,  
 
Mr Manan Mirza 
 
 
 
Vice Principal 
The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton 


